
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

                                                   

 

What are we doing to 

improve our school this year? 

2020 - 2021  

We want all children to achieve in 

Phonics. All children will learn Read 

Write Inc Phonics and their home 

reading books will link with their 

phonics learning. 

We want to improve 

everyone’s learning in 

Mathematics. We are all 

going to be using Power 

Maths to support us. 

 We are going to build a new 

curriculum that inspires everyone to 

achieve and flourish. 

We will deliver this throughout the 

year with plenty of opportunities for 

you to see our learning. 

We want to make sure we are supporting 

all families and their wellbeing. We will be 

introducing a Family Support Officer based 

at school who will support all families in a 

variety of ways including looking at 

attendance. 

We want to make sure that the children and parents have the chance to 

tell us what we are doing well and what the school can do to be 

better. 

We want to ensure that all our learners 

are able to access the curriculum and 

feel supported in their learning. 

We will make sure that interventions 

are put in place so learners are able to 

progress in their learning. 

We want all children to love reading, we 

will be changing our reading areas and 

having special guests in to read with us. 


